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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY J.A. MARTIN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 20th NOVEMBER 2012 
 

Question 
 
At a lunchtime briefing on 7th November 2012 concerning the proposed new Police Headquarters 
the Assistant Ministers for Treasury and Resources stated that the Police had now been offered 40 
dedicated car parking spaces for staff cars within a 100 yard walk of the new site; will the 
Minister confirm that these spaces will not be in Green Street or Snow Hill car parks or in any 
other car park managed by the States? 
 
 
 
Answer 
 
I can confirm that the spaces referred to are not within any public car parks administered by TTS. 
 


